
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Attention all Clay County Water and Sewer Customers 
 
 

Per Executive Order 124 From NC Governor Roy Cooper: 
 

Starting March 31,2020 Clay County Water and Sewer District Will not be 

charging late fees or performing shut offs from Non-Payment. The District Would 

like to ask that if for any reason you need assistance in paying your bill to please 

contact us to make arrangements in doing so. We hope you all stay safe and 

healthy in this hard time. If you may have any questions please give us a call at 

our office at 828-389-1361. Our office ours are M-F 8am-12pm & 1pm-5pm. 

 

 


